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The Trustees 
Willand Health & Community Centre Charity 
 
14h April 2018 
 
Dear Fellow Trustees 
 
I would ask you to accept this letter as my formal resignation as a trustee of the 
Willand Health & Community Centre Charity, with immediate effect. The main 
reasons are: 
 
Over the last twelve months the volume of work expected from me has become 
overwhelming, and is now impacting on my family and private life, which of course is 
unacceptable 
 
There is also the intransigence demonstrated by the Willand Parish Council refusing 
to consider reasonable requests from the trustees to have the lease altered to allow 
the trustees to sign it. Which leads me to believe, that there has never really been the 
support for the project to build the new Health & Community Centre. 
 

Further, the adoption by the Parish Council to consider proposals from the 
pre-school to develop the whole of the Gables site, leaving only a small area 
available to accommodate the Willand Health & Community Centre, leaves 
me with no appetite to continue with the project. 
 
I would like to put on record that I have enjoyed being involved with the Trustees in 
the project to design and build the new Health & Community Centre, it has been both 
challenging and stimulating and I hope I have contributed some drive and energy, 
and a little expertise to bring it to its current stage  
 
Perhaps this is the time for someone else to join the Charity bringing new ideas, 
experience, thoughts and some fresh stimulus. 
 
Recognising that the project still has some difficult times ahead, I can only wish that it 
can be brought to a satisfactory completion. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
 
Ken J Wood 


